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REPORT OF THE REVIEW COMMITTEE – 10 JUNE 2008 

1 	 SWEYNE PARK EXTENSION – YOUTH FOOTBALL PITCHES 

1.1 	 Pursuant to Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rule 15(c)(ii) the Chairman of 
the Review Committee had requested that the decision made at the meeting  
of the Executive Board held on the 23 April 2008 relating to the youth football 
pitches at the Sweyne Park extension be called in for scrutiny. 

1.2 	 Whilst the Review Committee endorsed the decision made by the Executive 
they agreed that it would be appropriate to recommend to the Executive that 
the situation be reviewed when the grounds maintenance contract comes up 
for renewal. 

1.3 	 It is proposed that the Executive RESOLVES to review how the youth football 
pitches at the Sweyne Park Extension are booked/managed when the 
grounds maintenance contract comes up for renewal. 

If you would like this report in large print, braille or another language please contact 
01702 546366. 
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